Get away. Right away.

GENESEE

Bow fishing and/or Spear fishing will be permitted on Mott Lake only.

Bow fishing and/or Spear fishing will be permitted only on the area of
Mott Lake, East of the Stanley Road bridge to the eastern boundaries
of the waterfowl hunting area (see attached map).

Bow fishing and/or Spear fishing will be permitted in the designated
area(s) only from boats, not from shore.

All persons wishing to Bow fish and/or Spear fish in the designated
areas must launch and remove their boat(s) from the Stanley Road
boat launch and fishing site.

In addition to fishing license(s) required by the State of Michigan, all
persons wishing to Bow fish and/or Spear fish in the designated areas
must obtain a permit from the Genesee County Parks & Recreation
Commission Park Ranger division. This permit must be presented on
demand by a Genesee County Parks & Recreation Commission Park
Ranger and/or other designated County Parks Official and/or law
enforcement officer(s).

The cost of a permit to bow fish and/or spear fish in the designated
areas will be $20. All permits will be valid during bow fishing and/or
spear fishing season(s) through December 31st, of current year.

All persons who bow fish and/or spear fish are subject to the laws of
the State of Michigan and the Genesee County Parks & Recreation
Commission Park Rules.



